
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Summer is finally here! The kids are having a blast with water play days! 

Thank you to all the parents that have brought in water play shoes and 

sunscreen for your child. We will continue to have our water play days on 

Thursdays, weather permitting of course. We look at the air temperature, 

humidity, wind speed and cloud cover to decide if we can do water play 

without causing the kids’ discomfort. 

 Happy Birthday to Ms. Kaylee (July 26th)! 

Ms. Kenzie will be off Friday July 18th, and Monday July 21st. Ms. Erica will be on vacation 
July 14-18.   

Ms. Jessica will be on vacation July 7-11.   

Please let us know of your vacations as well so we can plan accordingly.   

Don’t forget on the 1st of EACH MONTH, we need a $2 donation for the morning snacks 
please. Some parents like the option of paying for several months at once if it makes 
things easier. 

 Remember, AALC will be CLOSED on Friday, July 4, for Independence Day. We hope 
everyone has a 

Safe, and happy holiday weekend with their families! 

 

Ms. Kenzie 

Ms. Jessica 

Ms. Kaylee 


